

OCTOBER | 2021



MONTH 2 AT TT2!

Month one was SUCH a success! We are SO excited to begin month number 2 with you. This month is all things HALLOWEEN! From fun music, decor on our patio, and a surprise event, we are READY for some Halloween fun!

Have any friends that want to join TT2? It's not too late! Head to our website for more info. We would love for some friends to join our Halloween fun

TT2 GENERAL REMINDERS

As we enter this next month, we want to make sure that you are prepared with all things happening at TT2! See below for all details.



Announcing the new annual "Thriller on the Porch!" On October 29th, our mini competition dance teams will be preforming a spooktacular show on TT2's front porch. We will also be holding an event, Fall Festival Fun, open to all TT2 students. More details will be posted on the "Home" page of our website.



Parking lot 101: For the safety of everyone, please make sure you are watching for children as you pass the crosswalk area. Do not park where yellow stripes are painted.



If you have not followed us on social media, do now! We are active on <u>Facebook</u>, <u>Instagram</u>, and our website.

Cheer Corner!

As a reminder of our cheer dress code, we ask that all cheer students arrive in t-shirts, athletic shorts, cheer shoes (or tennis shoes), no jewelry, and hair secured in tight ponytail.

SEE "RECREATIOAL CHEER" ON WEBSITE FOR MORE INFO



Dance Corner!

As a reminder, we kindly ask all dance students to bring a dance bag with proper dance shoes inside. Please label all dance shoes and bags!

SEE "RECREATIOAL DANCE" ON WEBSITE FOR MORE INFO



Gymnastics Corner!

We want to remind all gym students to bring a water bottle to stay as hydrated as possible.

We also want to remind gym students to wear hair up in a ponytail.

SEE "RECREATIOAL GYMNASTICS" ON WEBSITE FOR MORE INFO



VISIT TUMBLETOWN2.COM FOR MORE INFORMATION